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ISSUE: HOUSING 

Senator Saland signed a letter to Congressional Representatives advocating for additional

funding for federal low income housing tax credits.  To read the letter, click here.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/housing
http://www.nysenate.gov/files/pdfs/Saland_US_House_Flooding_tax_credits.pdf

